

Pascal LAMY Director-General

1 4 FEB 2013

Talal Dear Dr. Abu Ghazaleh,

I write to thank you for an impeccably organized WTO Arab Consultation Forum in Amman on 11 February this year. The meeting proved to be a tremendous success and a very useful opportunity to understand and respond to the concerns of the Arab region.

I seize this opportunity to once again thank you for having accepted my invitation to serve as one of the eminent persons on this Panel, and for facilitating my outreach to the Arab world. Your support has been invaluable.

I look forward to much further collaboration with you.

Yours sincerely,

Pascal Lamy

Dr. Talal Abu-Ghazaleh Talal Abu-Ghazaleh Organization P.O. Box 921100 Amman 11192 Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan